
                                                                                                                                                     

Worship. 

We welcome one of our friends from Christ Church, Rev Di Williams, to lead our worship this morning. 

After the service there will be tea, coffee and biscuits available in the Hall, and we hope that as many 

people as possible will stay for the time of fellowship together. 

Our service next week, 27th November, will be led by Rev Professor Frances Young. 

On November 3rd David Harris will be with us again. 

A reminder that Our service on 10th November, Remembrance Sunday, will start at 10-00 am. The 

service will be led by Rev Jonathan Haigh and Rev Andy Patrick, and members of Christ Church will be 

joining us on this occasion. After a short act of worship we will walk down together to the War Memorial 

for the Remembrance Ceremony. (Please note that our service that day will not include Holy 

Communion.) 

This week’s activities. 

Monday 21st  October  9-00 to 9-30 Morning Prayers 

Tuesday 22nd October  9-00 to 9-30 Morning Prayers 

14-00 to 16-00 “Made with Love” – our knitting and sewing group 

will meet in the Hall 

Wednesday 23rd October  9-00 to 9-30 Morning Prayers 

 10-30 – 13-00 Our Welcoming Space will be open in the hall. There 

will be tea, coffee and biscuits available plus a light lunch, as well 

as opportunities to play board games, read newspapers or just chat 

to new or longstanding friends. 

Thursday 24th  October 10-30 Holy Communion service led by friends from Christ Church. 

Everyone welcome. 

Grace Food Bank. 

Very many thanks to everyone who contributed to the Harvest Display in church. The amount you 

donated generated 20 large (and heavy) bags for which the Food Bank were very grateful. The next two 

collections will be on Mondays 4th and 18th November, and at this time we need to be thinking about 

Christmas donations, so that the Food Bank can distribute them in early December. If you would like us 

to collect from you, please let us know on 0114 473 1998, and leave a bag outside your door by                    

9-00am.  Many Thanks.      Peter 

Next Sunday is the last date for items for our Ukraine Appeal. 

DORE METHODIST 

CHURCH. 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

20th October 2024. 

All items for inclusion in our Weekly Update should be sent to 

John Bailey (Email john.bailey23a@btinternet.com or 0114 

2351085) by the Wednesday prior to publication. 

Please see our website (www.doremethodist.org.uk) for more 

information about our church and activities. 

mailto:john.bailey23a@btinternet.com
http://www.doremethodist.org.uk/

